
February 28, 2022 

Mr. Scott Weeks Zoning Administrator, and Madison County Board of Supervisors: 

 

I am requesting an extension to the exempt mining operation located on Highway 43 North, Canton Ms. 

39046.  The property is previously approved based on an extension from September 7, 2021.  

Unfortunately, I did not find out of the approval until the end of November when I was shown in the 

board minutes of the approval.  Due to recent weather events, we have not been able to conclude the 

reclamation and closing of activities of this location.   

 

I humbly request an additional 3 months to complete the activities. 

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance and consideration of this matter.  If I may be of further 

assistance please contact me at 601-955-9362.  


